
21 November 2022 

As part of fulfilling one of the Long-Term Plan requirements of replacing old fleet that are no longer economically viable, a brand new 7ton Forklift was 

handed over to Supply Chain. 

On 17 November 2022, Elizabeth Kambonde (right), Service Level Controller at W44 handed over the 7ton Forklift keys to Christo Ashipala,  Logistics 

Manager at Supply Chain. The new machine, will certainly go a long in ensuring that all loads are carried out safely and efficiently. 

GOOD NEWS - ANOTHER SUCCESSFUL HANDOVER OF A NEW 7TON FORKLIFT TO SUPPLY CHAIN 

 

Elizabeth Kambonde (right), Service Level Controller at W44 handed over the keys to Christo Ashipala,   

Logistics Manager at Supply Chain. 


